
It’s open 
enrollment 
time
A message from the 
president 

Llegó el momento de  
la inscripción abierta
Un mensaje de la presidenta

Your family is important to us. Together, we can ensure 
that your family continues to receive the health coverage 
they need to lead healthier lives.

Thank you for being a part of UnitedHealthcare Com-
munity Plan. We look forward to serving your family for 
years to come. 

With Warmest Regards,
Jocelyn Chisholm Carter
Plan President
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As a mom, my ultimate goal is to make sure that my family is happy and healthy. 
As the plan president of UnitedHealthcare Community Plan, my ultimate desire 
is to make sure that thousands of families across the state of Mississippi get the 
same results. 

Beyond the basic health benefits that your family receives from UnitedHealth-
care, they also have access to a large network of caring doctors. Our members  
have access to:

 �free fresh vegetables
 �a care manager
 �a 24-hour nurse help line
 �a KidsHealth® online resource center
You may even qualify for a FREE cell phone. 
A new open enrollment process will begin October 1. To guarantee that  

your family will continue to receive your current medical benefits and services, 
call the Mississippi Division of Medicaid at 1-800-421-2408 and select  
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan. 

For more information on our health benefits, visit our website at  
UHCCommunity Plan.com or call Member Services at 1-877-743-8731. 






